Date
Dr. Name
Address
City State Zip
Re:  ___________,  DOT Commercial Motor Vehicle Driver Medical Exam 
Dear Dr. _______,

The above driver came to our clinic for a DOT medical certificate to drive a commercial motor vehicle.  Before being qualified to drive, FMCSA medical guidelines require your assistance to determine if the driver is safe to operate a commercial vehicle and that they meet the following FMCSA medical guidelines for drivers with a history of Parkinson’s Disease.
1. Mild symptoms only, Hoehn and Yahr Stage 1 or less and 90% or higher on the Schwab and England ADL Scale.  
2. Tolerate medications w/o cognitive, motor or other side effects that might affect driving.
3. No significant fluctuations in motor response or “on-off” effects.
4. Satisfactory function on tests assessing key cognitive functions
5. No evidence of mood disorder or satisfactory control of an existing mood disorder
6. Has had a semi-annual reevaluation by neurologist
7. Has had an annual neuropsychological evaluation
If the driver meets the above requirements, and your recommendation is that the driver can operate a CMV safely, please sign and date below and return this letter to our office by fax. 
__________________________________________      ___________

Signature                                                                               Date

Continued on next page:

If the driver does not meet the above requirements and it is your opinion that the driver should be allowed to drive a commercial vehicle, DOT medical examiners may use discretion if there is sufficient medical reasoning for why the guidelines should not be followed.  Should this be the case, please identify in the area below which guideline is not met, and the medical reason the driver is safe to drive.  Then sign in the area provided and return a copy to our office.
______________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________           _______

Signature                                                                                 Date

FMCSA regulations state that although the DOT Medical Examiner should consider the opinions of treating physicians, the DOT Medical Examiner is responsible for making the final determination of driver status.  Please contact our office if you have any questions or concerns.
Thank you for your assistance.
